
 

 

Updated Details on East Liberty Street Closure 

Final step in emergency sewer repair project 

 

LOUISVILLE, KY – East Liberty Street will be closed to through traffic between Baxter Avenue and South 

Hancock Street from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday, August 28 through Thursday, August 31 to make way for 

paving except as noted below. Detour signs will be in place. The paving is the final step in an emergency 

sewer repair project that began in February this year following deterioration of a large sewer line that was 

built in 1872. 

EXCEPTION 

Between South Campbell Street and East Chestnut Street, the daily closure hours will be 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

### 

 

 

About MSD 
The Louisville/Jefferson County Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) works to achieve and maintain clean, environmentally safe waterways for a 
healthy and vibrant community. The organization’s more than 670 employees provide wastewater management, drainage and flood protection 
services across the 376 square miles of Louisville Metro, and wastewater service in portions of Bullitt and Oldham counties. In addition to 
operating and maintaining Louisville Metro’s sewer system, floodwall system, water quality treatment centers and flood pumping stations, MSD 
invests in hundreds of infrastructure improvement projects each year, plants more than 1,000 trees and other vegetation annually to enhance 
water filtration and reduce runoff, and provides numerous outreach programs to inform and educate the community about protecting our 
waterways. 


